
Follow us on Twitter—@Brookhurst2330, download the app for Iphone and Android devices or visit the 

school’s website—www.brookhurstprimary.com  

19.06.17 Parents’ Forum meeting 9:00-9:50am and 7:00-
7:50pm 

20.06.17 Year 1 to Cotswolds Wildlife Park 

21.06.17 2W Class Assembly 

21.06.17 New Parents’ Evening 

22.06.17 2AH Class Assembly 

23.06.17 BSA Bounce 9:00-12:00 

23.06.17 BSA Ice Lolly Friday on the KS1 playground 

26.06.17 Foundation to Umberslade Farm 

27.06.17 1F Class Assembly 

28.06.17 TRANSITION DAY : Details to follow 

29.06.17 1C Class Assembly 

30.06.17 BSA Ice Lolly Friday on the KS1 playground 

05.07.17 Music Concert : Ensembles 9:00am 

05.07.17 Meet and Mingle for new Foundation children 
and parents 

05.07.17 3WG Class Assembly 

06.07.17 3RG Class Assembly 

07.07.17 SPORTS DAY (reserve day 13.07.17) 

07.07.17 BSA Ice Lolly Friday on the KS1 playground 

10.07.17 Music Concert : Soloists 2:00pm 

12.07.17 FPP Class Assembly at 9:15am 

12.07.17 FAU Class Assembly 

14.07.17 BSA Summer Fair 3:30pm 

20.07.17 END OF YEAR for children 

21.07.17 INSET DAY: school closed to          children 

Brookhurst Primary 
School 

Newsletter  

Friday 16th June 

Last week’s whole school 
attendance was 

 

95.7% 

Well done—can we make 
this 100%  

attendance next week? 

 

The Forum is an important way of ensuring that the views of parents and 
carers are heard by senior school staff, and discussions can influence school 
policy and practice.  
 
Meetings are informal, run by parents and are a           genuine opportunity 

for open discussion.  

All parents / carers are invited to the next          Parents’ Forum 
meeting on 

 

Monday 19th June 
 

To enable more parents to attend, there will be two meetings.  
 

9.00am – 9.50am and 7.00pm – 7.50pm 
 

Agenda Items so far include: 
 
¶ Reporting of SATs 
¶ Update on national school funding cuts 

 
 
 
 
 
 

See pages 2 and 3 for infor-
mation on the Year Group teams 
for 2017-18 and which class your 
child will be in next year. 



2017-18 Year Group Teams 

We have finalised the teaching teams for next year. 
 

On the next page you will be able to see where your child’s class is moving to in September. 
 

The children will be spending time in their new class on Transition day which is on  
Wednesday 28th June. 

Year Group Class Class Teacher Teaching Assistants  

Foundation FAU Lisa Anderson -Kirby  

Samera Uddin  

Becky Jones  

Nicola Mobbs  

Jan Tyrie  FPP Philippa Price 

  

1 1H  Gill Howell (presently Gill Cole)  Fiona Miller  

Jackie Weston  

Helen Winn  
1F Jane Ford  

  

2 2AH  Anna Archer  

Mark Hughes  

Sally Connell 

Teresa Henderson  

Iker Pastor  2EH Emma Hugill 

  

3 3RG Rebecca Gunthorpe Cathryn Clarke  

Suzie Scott  3W  Katherine Whipp  

  

4 4G Will Gimes  Sally Butt  

Kate Waterfield  4P Laura Pillow 

  

5 5H  Gareth Halfpenny  Alex Gorvett  

Tracey Taylor  5K Deborah Kelly  

  

6 6B Tim Beer  Sophia Gryparis  

Tracey Taylor  6W  Linda Wythe  

  

Miss Robinson will continue her current role of releasing members of staff for their Subject or man-

agement time.  



Current Class  Class 2017 - 18  Class Teacher  

FPP 1H Gill Howell  (Gill Cole)  

FAU  1F Jane Ford  

1C 2AH  Anna Archer / Mark Hughes  

1F 2EH Emma Hugill 

2AH  3W  Katherine Whipp  

2W  3RG Rebecca Gunthorpe 

3RG 4G Will Gimes  

3WG 4P Laura Pillow 

4S  5K Deborah Kelly  

4P 5H  Gareth Halfpenny  

5B 6W  Linda Wythe  

5G 6B Tim Beer  

Classes next year 

Mrs Snatt will be leaving Brookhurst at the end of July, after 20 years of super teaching to take up a new post at Arnold 
Lodge School in Leamington Spa. We send all of our best wishes to her as she moves away from Brookhurst and thank her 
for all of her hard work and        dedication. 
 
Miss Gaffney will be leaving Brookhurst at the end of July to get married and to move to France with her new husband. We 
would like to thank her for all of her efforts this year and wish her and her fiancé our best wishes for the future. 
 
 
We would also like to welcome two new members of staff to the Teaching team at Brookhurst from September : 
 
Miss Emma Hugill and Mr Gareth Halfpenny.  
 
Look out for some further information about our two new members of staff in future newsletters. 



by FOUNDATION 
 

Over the Summer holiday the Foundation 
unit is going to be reorganised and updat-

ed. 
 

Please see the attached 3 pieces of infor-
mation of items that we are trying to ac-
quire. If you have any spare, the Founda-
tion team would be much appreciative. 

Out of School Club 
 

Reminder : 
 
Registration forms are now available to register your child / children for Sep-
tember 2017. 
 
Everyone must re-register their children whether or not they have been to 
club before.  
 
Please note that registration forms cannot be accepted back until Monday 
26th June from 7:50am when we open. 
 
Thank you 
Nicola Mobbs 

 



Have you downloaded our app? 
Do you have an iPhone or              An-
droid phone? If you do we have an app 
that you can download. 
The app contains information about the 
school, including the school calendar, 
newsletters, link to the website, 
ParentPay and many more. 
 
It is easy to download: via Google Play, 
iTunes, using the QR Code or via this 
website : 
 

http://appcontrolpanel.co.uk/

download/205  

 
 
 
                   
 
 
 

http://appcontrolpanel.co.uk/download/205
http://appcontrolpanel.co.uk/download/205


Looking at Learning 

Year 6 had the opportunity on Wednesday to visit North Leamington School’s science depart-
ment to take part in the dissection of a heart! 

 
Looking at some of the photographs and comments from the            children, we may have 

some budding surgeons in Year 6! 
 

The teachers were nice; but prodding the heart was horrible ! - Em-
ma 

I found it really useful as I want to be a sur-
geon when I grow up—Helena 

The experience was amazing and the facts were really fascinating! - 
Anoushka 

We learned lots about the different chambers whilst 
prodding the heart — Madeleine 


